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Vegetation removal between Leopold Place and McBride 
Boulevard 
September 28, 2021 

Please be advised that Fraser Crossing Partners (FCP) will be removing some additional vegetation along Leopold Place 
(shown in the diagram below). FCP recently had an arborist inspect the hedge parallel to Leopold Place and it has been 
determined that the majority of the hedge is no longer living and needs to be removed for public safety.  

The Project team is working closely with the City of New Westminster to develop a landscaping plan for when 
construction is complete. This will include planting new trees and shrubs in the area. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  

For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca. 
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